1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - February 21, 2018

By Taraval Station February 21, 2018 | 4:25 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

The department's primary goal will always be violent crime. I am pleased to report that robberies are down 25%, from December to January and February is still trending down. Aggravated assaults are down 33% from December to January and February is trending down.

In regards to property crimes, auto burglaries are down 7% from December to January and February is trending down significantly. Residential burglaries are up 6% from December to January as we are seeing a new trend. Daytime hot prowl burglaries are down, but there has been an increase in late night garage burglaries. Suspects are reaching through garage door vents and are pulling on the mechanisms to release the door. Suspects are also opening automated garage doors with electronic devices. Neither of the above methods are new. If you have not already done so, please consider having SF SAFE, or a security professional conduct an evaluation of your residence.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Suspect Involved In the burglary of a business in Southern District 24-144

November 22, 2024 | 9:10 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Narcotics Suspects 24-143

November 22, 2024 | 6:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests 8 Suspects in Organized Retail Theft Series 24-142

November 21, 2024 | 9:16 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

Officer Involved Discharge 24-141

November 16, 2024 | 12:23 AM Featured Announcements News Release